
 
 

Foundation Stage                                         

Spring  
Come Join Us and Play 

                                 

Once again, you are invited to come and                        

spend time with us in school.                                                  

Our format this time is slightly different.                           

Our doors will be open until 9.30 am each day                           

from Tuesday 19th March through to Friday 22nd March                     

and on one of these days you are welcome to                         

come into school with your child.                                                      

You can spend time with them as they ‘play’ and                       

‘choose their learning’ whether indoors or outdoors. 
   

 Due to numbers, we ask that just one               

parent/carer attends the session.                               

Should there be anything which requires discussion             

we will speak with you beforehand.                                    

The purpose of this Come Join Us is to have fun and                  

play with your child in their setting.     

 
 

Please let us know, by returning the slip, which day you will 

be joining us. Should there be too many on one day we will 

let you know.  We look forward to you joining us.                                   

 

Many thanks, The FS Team - 27th February 2024 

 

 

 


